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Committee for Professional Accountants in Business & Industry (CPABI) is committed to serve the 
interests of the members who are working in the industry. Besides its other endeavors, the 
committee undertakes the below mentioned initiatives, specifically, for the Newly Qualified 
members : 

a) Campus Placement Programme for Newly Qualified Chartered Accountants twice a year. The
details of forthcoming Campus Placement Programme scheduled in August-September 2016 are 
available at www.placement.icai.org.  

b) Handbook for Newly Qualified Chartered Accountants which is provided for the reference of the
Newly Qualified Chartered Accountants prior to every Campus placement Programme for upgrading 
their soft skills and guiding them to face the interview process in a better manner. 

b) Career Ascent Programme for the Experienced Chartered Accountants( 2 to 5 years of
experience)- which was organised in June 2016. Proposed to be organised in October 2016 also.  

c) ICAI Awards - wherein the members can nominate themselves for being awarded under categories
for their professional contribution. 
 
for more imformation kindly visit www.placement.icai.org 
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